32235 SE Pipeline Rd.
Gresham, OR 97080

March 13, 2013

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair
Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, Representative
Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and Representative Michael
Dembrow, '

I oppose HB 3175,

This is a massive undertaking and uses of the schools. It will have an impact on all of these systems.
This will add to the many regulations they already have. Currently, The voter registration cards are
being offered in student aid and student registration, Libraries, Post offices. This is extensive program
seeking absolute compliance. I question the need for such adamant oversight.

Will student privacy of information be protected?

Through out this campaign there is no reference on voter education for the Constitutional requirements
to register to vote: Citizen, 18 years of age, and a resident of this state. Will these be part of this
program?

Thank you for consideration of my comments.

Respectfully,
Janice Dysinger



